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Dear Rising Fifth Grade Parent, 

We hope you are anticipating a fun-filled summer with your soon-to-be fifth grader. Your fifth 
grade teachers are looking forward to working with you and your student in August. We feel 
blessed that your child and your family will be a part of our school for the upcoming year. 

HGCS is very intentional in their efforts to ensure all students have the opportunity to be 
successful. Research has proven there is a direct correlation between reading and success 
in learning. It has been shown that children who read over the summer will benefit in the 
following areas: reading comprehension, writing style, vocabulary, spelling and grammatical 
development. A nonacademic summer can cause students at every grade level to digress 
two to three months in their academic skills.

Tapping into your child’s personal interests can help foster a love of reading (e.g., a favorite 
movie can help identify a preferred genre). Reading for pleasure can stimulate creativity 
and imagination. Set aside time for your student to read each day during summer break—
20 to 30 minutes per day is all it takes! In the summer, students have more time to read for 
enjoyment, which also offers a great opportunity to preserve and strengthen their reading 
skills. Your summer activities should include taking your children to the public library to 
check out books of interest and/or joining summer reading groups.  

Rising fifth graders are required to read 1-4 books. Parents and students may choose 
chapter books based on interest of the student. All books must have at least 150 pages and 
be on a 5th grade reading level. Parents can use this book leveler to check the level of their 
books, if it is not indicated on the book.  

Students will list each book read, including the number of pages and author.  A parent or 
guardian must sign stating the child has read the book or the reward will not be given (see 
the Elementary Summer Reading form below). Students will receive a 100 TEST GRADE 
in reading for completing this REQUIRED assignment. Students who read more than one 
book will be rewarded from the Chick-fil-A Summer Reading Program. 

Documentation of the summer reading is to be turned in to the student’s teacher by Friday 
of the first full week of school. Students completing this assignment will also receive their 
individual earned prize or prizes (coupons from Chick-fil-A). We look forward to celebrating 
your summer reading with a Chick-fil-A breakfast. 

We also want our students to enter 5th grade math with confidence, so we are recommending 
15-20 minutes of daily math practice for each student over the summer.  We have set up 
your student on the website, www.freckle.com with their own class code so they can easily 
complete the daily practice.   

				    (continued next page)

RISING 5TH GRADE STUDENTS’ SUMMER 
READING AND MATH

https://www.scholastic.com/teachers/bookwizard/
http://www.freckle.com


Freckle is a free, fun, and an individualized way to practice math. Each section of Adaptive 
Math Practice will begin with a short pre-test where students will answer questions. This 
will determine their starting level. Every time students practice, Freckle automatically 
adjusts to give them the appropriate challenge. As students work the program, they earn 
coins and can go to the Piggy Store to purchase items within the game. Students are also 
encouraged to practice their multiplication and division facts daily on Freckle.   
 
Your child’s username will be their first name and last name.  
Their Freckle class code is YCWK56
 
In addition to the Piggy Store on the game, Mrs. Russell will offer rewards for time practiced, 
math fact practice, and individualized progress made. If you have any questions, please 
email teresarussell@hgchristian.org. 
 
It is our hope that just a few minutes of daily math practice on freckle.com will be fun and 
beneficial for each student. 
 
Have a wonderful summer reading and practicing math skills.  
The Fifth Grade Team. 

RISING 5TH GRADE STUDENTS’ SUMMER 
READING AND MATH, CONTINUED
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Rising Fifth Grade parents, please record book titles your student reads. This completed form 

is required for your rising fifth grade student to receive reward coupons from Chick-fil-A the 

first month of school. Students, who return this completed form the first full week of school 

will be eligible to participate in a Chick-fil-A reward breakfast.      

Student Name _____________________________________________

Book #1 

Title: _________________________________________________________________

Author: _________________________________________ Number of pages: _____________ 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________  

Cookie Coupon

			     

Book #2

Title: _________________________________________________________________

Author: _________________________________________ Number of pages: _____________ 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________  

 Chick-n-Minis Coupon 

Book #3 

Title: _________________________________________________________________

Author: _________________________________________ Number of pages: _____________ 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________  

Milkshake Coupon

Book #4

Title: _________________________________________________________________

Author: _________________________________________ Number of pages: _____________ 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________ 

8-piece nugget Coupon

This program sponsored by                                Albemarle Rd.
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